
 

 

 

 

 

8 May 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

  

As you know, Sunnyhills Year 6 School 

Leaders carry out many projects each year 

to help the community. 

 

Our next project is to collect old towels, sheets and blankets for 

the S.P.C.A. These are used for the animals at the shelter. 

 

Please send these items to the classrooms to in 

Week Four,  Monday 22
nd

, Tuesday 23rd & 

Wednesday 24th May  (Start collecting 

beforehand) .  

 

The School Leaders will collect these from the classrooms each 

morning. 

 

This is a good chance to clean out unwanted sheets and towels 

for a worthwhile cause.  

 

 

Kind Regards,  

Sunnyhills  School Leaders  


